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I live in Portland, and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory 
Council.
When my family bought our first home in Waltham, MA, we were close enough to a 
wonderful walking and bike trail in Lexington. Thankfully, because of the Lexington 
trail, we were able to create many family memories.  The trail was beautiful, 
meandering through the small towns and wooded areas to Concord. Sometimes we 
would stop and have a little picnic along the way, or park our bikes off road, and go 
‘orienteering.’  To this day, our now 32 year old son, fondly remembers those family 
outings, practicing his bicycle skills, being together with family, and getting his 
favorite snacks at the end of the trail. 


